
You’re invited to listening & sharing about the Athabasca River Basin and the issues up North 

The Moderator of the Canadian United Church, Mardi Tindal, will be in Athabasca on Monday 8 

November to talk with the public and discuss environmental matters related to the Athabasca River 

Basin as well as other issues.  

 

Itinerary  

12:00 noon to 1:30 P.M. Open Lunch at Athabasca United Church (4817 - 48 Street). The General Public 

is invited to attend and share stories.  

****Please contact the church office (780-675-2341 and leave a message) to advise of your attendance 

so adequate food can be provided.  

 

2:00 to 4:30 P.M.(with a break). Listening Circle for the Environment.  The General Public is invited to 

share success and challenge stories. Possible telephone conferencing with Dr. David Schindler and Dr. 

John O'Connor. Dr. Robert Holmberg will provide a 15 minute illustrated overview of the Athabasca 

River Basin and its significance in the lives and livelihoods of all who live in the area.  

Location: Governing Council Chambers, Athabasca University, 1 University Drive. Please use the main 

entrance as the other doors are locked. 

callto:+1780-675-2341

